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For anyone who has lived in the High Desert as many years as some of us have, you know that 

there are times when city officials just plain don’t get along. But for the past three years, this has 

occurred less often, and in some cases we have seen even more cooperation and collaboration 

among officials than in the past. 

I believe this is, in part, because First District Supervisor Robert A. Lovingood has set a 

standard for a new regional approach to governing in the High Desert. 

Supervisor Lovingood has allotted money for regional business expansion efforts. He has 

ensured that the County is reaching out to new companies interested in locating to the High 

Desert region. Supervisor Lovingood is a former businessman who understands the word 

“measurable results.” 

In his first two years as our Supervisor, Lovingood made it clear to all that he expected 

“measurable results,” a term that is perhaps more often associated with the business world. 

He set a standard for public sector accountability and transparency that I believe will result in 

the improvements we need in the First District. 

Supervisor Lovingood knows that in the private sector, success is measured by results. 

Supervisor Lovingood understands that he will only be measured by the results he achieves for 

us all. 

As they say, “if it ain’t broke don’t fix it.” We must re-elect Robert Lovingood, he has worked 

hard for our community and deserves another term to show us the results of his efforts during 

his first term. 

Joseph W. Brady 

Victorville 

 


